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The Fargo Public Schools has named Ms. Jennifer Dahl as head gymnastics coach for the Fargo 
Public Schools gymnastics team for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
Ms. Dahl replaces Mrs. Andrea Bitz in this role. Ms. Bitz led the Fargo Public Schools 
gymnastics program for two seasons from 2022 through 2024. She was the Eastern Dakota 
Conference Gymnastics Coach of the Year for the 2022-2023 season.   
 
Ms. Dahl has been an assistant coach with the Fargo gymnastics program since 2021. Prior to 
coaching for the Fargo Public Schools, she was an assistant coach for the Grand Forks Public 
Schools team from 2014 through 2021. She is a Licensed Practical Nurse at Sanford Health, a 
position she has held since 2018.   
 
Fargo South High School Activities Coordinator Mike Beaton states “Ms. Dahl’s experiences as 
an assistant coach in Fargo and Grand Forks have prepared her to lead our competitive 
gymnastics team in the Eastern Dakota Conference and the state. Her knowledge and enthusiasm 
for the sport will be an asset to our athletes. She is familiar with the rich tradition of Fargo 
gymnastics and looks forward to the challenge of building on that tradition. We are fortunate to 
have Ms. Dahl leading our gymnastics program.”  
  
If you have further questions about the hiring of Ms. Dahl, please call me at 446.2006 or email 
me at beatonm@fargoschools.org.     
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